
 

 

HJ CB Workshop Schedule: Additional guidelines for the November Workshop 
 
Gi Seong Lee 
November 18, 2020 
 

May the blessings and love of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all mission nations. 

 

Below are additional guidelines for the Hyojeong CheonBo Special Online Workshop scheduled for 

November 21 (Saturday), 2020. 

 

Please note that this official memo is intended for members living outside of Korea and Japan. 

 

1. Online Video Broadcast 

 

A. Method: Participation in churches (for this workshop, it is not possible to attend via personal 

or private video broadcast). However, everyone should follow the COVID-19 directives that are 

currently in force in their nation, even if that means no gathering is possible on this occasion. 

 

B. LIVE broadcast will be provided via VIMEO. 

 

Date and Time: November 21, 2020 / 1:20 PM (KST) 

 

C. Please do not record and share the event with others. 

 

2. Further inquiries 

 

A. Telephone: +82-31-589-7177 (English) 

 

B. FAX ＋82-31-584-5787 

 

C. E-mail: cpintl2013@ gmail,com (Ms. Christine Wong) 

 

 


